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If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/unexpected topic;

 

Use caution before clicking links or opening attachments.

 

Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse@usda.gov

 

Greetings,

 

I'm writing to comment regarding this project as an avid user of public lands in our great state.

 

 

 

1)

 

OSV use dates should be Nov 1st through June 15th in my opinion. (Conditions allowing of course)

 

Snow travel leaves no trace once the snow melts. When adequate snow conditions allow, people should be

allowed to use the areas for that purpose and not restricted.

 

 

 

2)

 

I strongly support the creation of new motorized trails that provide better access to public lands. I strongly urge

the forest service to create multi-use single track trails. Proper management is key, not closure!

 

 

 

3)

 

I urge the forest service to avoid implementing a permanent closure at the Pinnacles/Deception Peak Nordic ski

area. No permanent closures are needed, proper management is! This allows flexibility for all users to have

access and a place to enjoy our public lands without worry. Permanent closure is not the answer.

 

 

 

Thank you for your time and consideration.

 

 

 

Greg Hansen

 



Wyoming Native


